
From: Shannon Trotter <Shannon.Trotter@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 3:56 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Report of Gift 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I wanted to report that I received a box of chocolates as a gift from attorney Dean Maragos.  The 
chocolates were delivered to my office.  I will put them out in our BACP Small Business Center for 
everyone to enjoy.  Please let me know if you need anything else from me on this. 
 
Happy Holidays! 
 
Shannon Trotter 
 
 
 
 

 
Shannon K Trotter 
Local Liquor Control Commissioner 
City of Chicago | Business Affairs and Consumer Protection 
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